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This is a deceptive work around to an initiative that was passed by Oregon voters in 

1980 that forbade ANY nuclear energy facilities to be constructed in Oregon.  This bill 

does not allow all Oregonians to have a voice--it is only to be voted on by residents of 

Umatilla county.  Do not allow this to happen! 


